

Date: 07/05/2018

## **NOTICE**

In view of the forthcoming convocation ceremony on 25<sup>th</sup> May 2018, all the bonafied students of Visva-Bharati are directed to carry their Student's Identity Card in person while moving around the campus. Boarders of all the hostels are further advised to carry their hostel allotment cards in person. This is essential for co-operating with the security agencies who are engaged in the service of Visva-Bharati.

Proctor Visva-Bharati

Copy for information and necessary action to:

1. Director, PSNS, VB

Memo No.: P-25/ 27 /2018-19

- 2. All Principals, VB
- 3. All HOD, VB
- 4. Professor in-Charge, Security, VB
- 5. Security Officer, VB
- 6. All Hostel Wardens, VB
- 7. PA to Registrar, VB
- 8. CS to VC, VB
- Webmaster, VB with a request to upload on the university website